Appendix 9: Notified consultation bodies regarding availability of representation on DPS

SD004l1

Place and Economy Department
Planning and Building Control

Our Ref: LDP-DPS-REPS (Please quote at all imes)

Belfast Planning Service
Cecil Ward Building
4-10 Linenhall Street
BELFAST

BT2 8BP

Tel: 028 80 500510

Date: 22™ February 2019

Dear SirfMadam,
Re: Belfast LDP 2035 - Draft Plan Strategy — Publication of Representations

Belfast City Council is publishing the representations that were received during the
statutory public consultation period for the Belfast Local Development Plan 2035 draft
Plan Strategy. This is in accordance with the Planning (Local Development Plan)
Regulations (Morthern Ireland) 2015. The representations will be available for
inspection from 12 noon on Friday 1%t March 2019 at the Belfast Planning Service
offices and on the Council’s website.

Counter-representations may be made on any site-specific policy representation (a
policy that identifies a site for a particular use or development). These must be
received by Belfast Planning Service by 12 noon on Friday 26t April 2019. These
will be published and submitted to the Department for Infrastructure for consideration
alongside all the draft development plan documents at an independent examination.

The representations, further guidance and details on how to make counter-
representations are available the Council's website at www belfastcity gov.uk/LDP.

Yours sincerely

Keith Sutherland
Developmlent Planning & Policy Manager






